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Tuesday 16th April 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are planning a trip to the seaside! After our amazing learning last term, we thought it would be a 
great idea to consolidate our learning.  
 
We are planning on getting the train to Margate on 1st May so that we can combine our learning about 
coasts and impressionism in Art. Our itinerary is to get the train to Margate, leaving from Ashford 
International on the 9:17 train. We ask that you get your child to Ashford international train station any 
time between 8:30-9am and a member of staff will be there to meet you. We will get the train and then 
walk to the Turner Gallery to have a look at the exhibitions. We will spend some time on the beach, 
painting. We will then return on the 14:50 train that arrives in Ashford international train station at 
15:38, parents will be expected to collect their children from the train station, at this time. We 
hope this will work with dropping off/picking up other siblings from school. 
 
Children will need to bring plenty of water and a packed lunch with them. We will not be going in the 
sea but children will need an appropriate pair of shoes for the beach. 
 
We are looking for support from parents for the trip. Please let your child’s class teacher know if you 
would be willing to help on the trip for the day - this will have to be on a first come first serve basis. 
 
The total trip cost will be £11. This is now open for payment on Arbor and will close Tuesday 23rd 
April. 
 
Children in Year 4 who receive Free School Meals are entitled to a free packed lunch. To order this, 
please complete this survey https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CCVK9YS . Orders for packed lunches 
will close Tuesday 23rd April. These lunches are made to order, therefore, if you do not order a 
packed lunch please ensure you provide one from home. 
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Many thanks, 
 
The Year 4 Team. 
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